
Douglas Explorers 2nd overall
at regional competition

Cadets of Douglas County Sheriffâ€™s Office
Explorer Post No. 2015 won numerous top honors
at  a  Law  Enforcement  Explorer  Cadet
competition  in  Paso  Robles  Sept.  24-26.

The  10th  Annual  Central  Coast  Law  Enforcement  Explorer
Competition hosted 521 law enforcement explorer cadets from 47
various  law  enforcement  agencies  throughout  California  and
Nevada.

The competition was extremely demanding; testing the physical
capabilities and operational expertise of competing Explorer
Cadets.

The Explorer Cadets competed in a variety of law enforcement
related scenarios, including: Felony Suspect Detainment and
Arrest, Vehicle Traffic Enforcement Stops, DUI Investigations,
Vehicle  Searches,  Building  Searches,  Domestic  Violence
Investigations, Suspect Interview and Interrogation, Emergency
Medical Aid, Patrolling, and a host of other law enforcement
related tasks. Additionally, cadets competed in individual and
team physical agility tests.

The Douglas County Sheriffâ€™s Explorer cadets garnered wins
in the following categories:

1st Place: DUI Investigation

1st Place: Emergency Medical Aid

2nd Place: Obstacle Course

3rd Place: Building Searches
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4th Place: Felony Stop/Investigation

4th Place: Hazardous Response

The Douglas County Sheriffâ€™s Explorer Cadets came in second
place  overall  out  of  47  competing  teams;  an  outstanding
achievement in light of an extremely competitive field of
explorer teams, including teams from LAPD, CHP, and several
other large California law enforcement agencies.

In  addition  to  the  competition  awards  won  by  the  DCSO
Explorers, DCSO Explorer Sgt. Brian Sanchez was selected as
the top cadet, winning a $2,000 academic scholarship and a new
laptop computer.

The  competition  was  the  culmination  of  several  months  of
training conducted with the explorers by DCSO Youth Service
Deputies Chris Griffith and Teresa Duffy.


